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Comments: I think it is important for us to continue looking for ways to help fish and wildlife in our state. I do not

live near this project, but have witnessed good results when areas near my residence have been restored. This

pond in particular being man made and having significant impacts to fish and wildlife should be amended. It

would be ideal if this area could also retain the access and beauty the people of the region have grown

accustomed to.


